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Security Activity Reports 
 

ITEM F.2 
 
Hiring of POST Certified Peace Officer 
Progress on hiring is as follows: 
 
1. The District took delivery of a new Toyota pickup on Monday, May 19th along with a   
vehicle insurance policy added to the District liability coverage. 
2.  Light bar with blue and red flashing lights was delivered today, May 23rd. 
3. One new Motorola HT750 radio hand-set was ordered and will be delivered in the first 
week of June. 
4.  Badge and name bar ordered and on the way, uniforms picked up today. 
5.  Notice to Appear cite books are ordered and on the way 
6.  Radar training course is scheduled for June 2-3-4 at Riverside Co. Sheriff facility 
7.  Equipment will be installed (light bar, spotlight, map light, etc.) on June 3rd. 
8.  Decal lettering is ordered and an appointment has been set for installation next week. 
9.  Our new officer is scheduled to attend the first few minutes of our closed session 
10. All new employee hiring paperwork is complete – background check verified thru  
      Securitas. 
 
We are still on track to implement our new speed enforcement program by mid-June 
which brings us to the matter of SPEED CUSHIONS: 
 
Since we are still in the ”test” phase, a single set of speed cushions has been ordered and 
will be delivered on the 29th or 30th of May (coming from Toronto).  I have not set up 
with a contractor to handle the install but will get that arranged as soon as possible.  A 
very basic set of tools is required and I will oversee the install.  The same location will be 
used again – 35341.  This will give the District the opportunity to observe the speed 
cushion in action and determine how effective these units can be for the community. 

 


